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You don't often get email from @naturalengland.org.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Caroline Jones,
 
Please see attached Natural England’s response to the Planning Inspectorates Rule 6
letter under the Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination
Procedure) Rules 2010 for the Mona Offshore Wind Project.
 
If you have any questions relating to any of the points in our letter, please let me know.
 
Kind regards,
 
Kathleen Bealby
Senior Marine Advisor
Cheshire to Lancashire Area Team
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